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Hi Council members

| want to express my firm decision against the proposed private waste facility in Lidcombe.

We had our fair share of rubbish for many decades with the one nearby in Sydney Olympic park , so there is no way
Lidcombe residents want another one in their backyard.

Please refuse the proposal .

Regards
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